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Greetings Boston-Hartford District Members and Guests, 

 

 

Bethel A.M.E. Church, Providence, RI is honored this year to be hosting the Boston-Hartford 

District Conference on October 18 and 19, 2019 under the leadership of Presiding Elder Jocelyn 

K. Hart Lovelace.   

 

This letter is to highlight important details as the date draws near.  Hotel accommodations are the 

Crowne Plaza Hotel 801 Greenwich Avenue Warwick, Rhode Island 02886.  Early reservation 

with hotel room rate of $139 without tax and FREE breakfast ends September 21, 2019.  This 

date is quickly approaching!  If you have not made hotel reservation please go on line at 

www.bethelameprov.org and click on the Boston-Hartford District Logo.  We encourage you to 

visit our website as we will communicate updates regularly. 

 

As a reminder worship services and business sessions (Friday Oct. 18 & Saturday Oct. 19) will be 

held at The United Methodist Church in East Greenwich 1558 South County Trail East 

Greenwich, RI 02818, where Reverend Dr. William C. Trench is pastor.  There will be visible 

signage to assist you as you arrive to the church.   

 

In addition, there is something new we are trying.  We are asking everyone attending the District 

Conference to click the Boston-Hartford District Logo and scroll down to the button: Will you be 

present? Click and submit requested information.  This will assist us in obtaining an approximate 

attendee count. Please pass this information on to everyone you know!  

 

Please be aware, those making hotel reservations after September 21, 2019, must contact the hotel 

directly @ 401.732.6000 and use the code BET.   
 

We are looking forward to your arrival and are excited to be hosting our “sister churches”.  If you 

have additional questions please contact Sis. Brittany Wilson (Administrative Assistant) 
contactus@bethelameprov.org or 401.272.9186. 

 

Yours in Christ 
 

Rev. Howard M. Jenkins Jr. 
Rev. Howard M. Jenkins Jr. 

Pastor, Bethel A.M.E. Church Providence, RI 

http://www.bethelameprov.org/
mailto:contactus@bethelameprov.org

